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From:
Sent: 21 December 2023 12:39
To: Planning Policy
Cc:
Subject: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Draft Dudley Local Plan 2041 Consultation
Attachments: 8978 dDLP DC.pdf

Importance: High

Categories:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I attach a response to the Draft Dudley Local Plan prepared on behalf of the Police Crime Commissioner for 
West Midlands. 
 
I would be grateful if could acknowledge safe receipt. 
 
Please get back to me if your need anything further. 
 
With kind regards 

Opening Hours 
Monday-Friday: 09:00 – 17:30 
Office open by appointment only 
Saturday / Sunday / Bank Holidays: Closed 
 

 
 
Please don’t print this email unless you really need to! 
 
Disclaimer: 
This email has been sent from The Tyler-Parkes Partnership and is intended for the above named recipient only. If you receive this email in error, 
please notify the sender immediately and delete all copies. If you are not the intended recipient you may not use, disclose, or copy this email or 
any files attached to it. Any views or opinions expressed within this email and its attachments are those of the author only and do not 
necessarily represent those of The Tyler-Parkes Partnership. The Tyler-Parkes Partnership does not accept any responsibility for viruses that may 
be transmitted with this email or its attachments 
 
We continue to follow Government guidance in regards to ‘COVID secure’. If you require an in person meeting please contact us to arrange an 
appointment.  
 
We continue to provide a service to our clients and ask that where possible documents are emailed/scanned to your advisor. If something must be 

 You don't often get email fro  Learn why this is important  
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sent in hard copy, please send an email confirming that fact to the intended recipient (with a scan if possible). Please send payments electronically 
rather than by cheque.  
 
Although we have taken steps to ensure that this email and attachments are free from any virus, we advise that in keeping with good computing 
practice the recipient should ensure that they are actually virus-free.  
 
Please be aware of cybercrime and fraud, these are increasing and you need to be vigilant. If you receive an invoice or email which 
seems to come from The Tyler-Parkes Partnership and provides different bank details to those we have already given to you, it is highly 
unlikely to be genuine. Do not reply to the email or act on it but contact us immediately.  

 


